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                            14 May 2021 
 

To: All Worthy Knights of the Order 

 
Cc: Members of the Grand Sovereign’s Council 
 
 
Dear Sir and Worthy Knight 
 
Change of date for the Annual Assembly of Grand Imperial Conclave 
 
Although we anticipate a further easing of Covid-19 related restrictions in the coming 
weeks, it is still not clear whether this year’s meeting of Grand Imperial Conclave on 
Tuesday, 6 July 2021 will be able to take place in the usual way. 
 
With this uncertainty in mind, the Grand Sovereign has decided that it would be better 
to postpone the meeting which will now take place on Tuesday, 12 October 2021 at 
Freemasons’ Hall, 60 Great Queen Street, London commencing at 12.30p.m. The 
Papers of Business for this meeting will be issued eight weeks beforehand. 
 
Worthy Knights being appointed to or promoted in Grand Rank this year will, by now, 
have received a Letter of Appointment confirming that their rank is effective from 6 
July 2021. This will remain the same despite the postponement of the Annual 
Assembly.  
 
It should be noted, however, that it is the Grand Sovereign’s intention to invest and 
congratulate recipients at the October meeting. 
 
Yours in Faith, Unity and Zeal. 

 
 
          
 
 
R.Ill.Kt. Ryan A Williams, K.C.C. 
Grand Recorder 
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